
 

WELCOME OCTOBER 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Fall has arrived and the leaves have begun their descent from the trees!! Please 
remember to dress your child appropriately for outdoor time – splash pants & rain boots 
will come in handy! 
 
Please be reminded that the centre will be closed on Monday, October 14 in celebration 
of Thanksgiving! Wishing you and your loved ones a very Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

 Please note that Picture day will be Friday, October 11. Pictures will be taken 
in the morning before lunch. Please feel free to send your child in the outfit you would 
like their picture taken in, and you may provide a change of outfits for after pictures as 
well  
 

On Thursday, October 24, we will be having our own little pumpkin patch here 
in the backyard. There will be a variety of pumpkins out in the yard for your child to 
choose from and may take one home with them! We will also be having other activities 
outside (weather permitting) i.e. building a scarecrow. 
 

Our usual Halloween Party will be on Thursday, October 31, please feel free 
to send your child in wearing their costume, or you can bring their costume in and we can 
change them afterwards for our party. 
 
Thank you for your support of The Elephant Room 2! 


